Katandra Weekly

17-27 Bankin St, Katandra West, 3634 Phone: (03) 58283350 Fax: (03) 58283512

katandra.west.ps@education.vic.gov.au

No: 35.Wednesday 8th November, 2023



Principal: Marcia Waters

NOVEMBER

Wed 8th to Fri 10th — Yr. 3 / 4

Ballarat Camp

Fri 10th — Playgroup

- Yr. 5/6 Kanga 8s Cricket

Wed 15th —Yr. 5/6 Yachting

Wed 15th — Transition Foundation

2024

Mon 20th — P&F Dinner Meeting

Thurs 23rd — F-2 Extended Day &

Sleepover

Mon 27th — School Council 7.00 p.m.

DECEMBER

Tues 5th — CONCERT & GRADUATION

Wed 20th — Last Day of Term

PARENTS & FRIENDS CRICKET CLUB TEAS

This week's helpers for Thursday 9th November, the Cricket Club will be catering for the meal.



Thank

you

Thursday 16th November: Amber in charge, with helpers Ireland Family, Poyner Family and Bronwen Howells and Brooke Lawn on chips.

Raffle

We sent home raffle tickets last week for our Christmas

Raffle. Please write on both sides of the tickets.

This week's newsletter is brief due to the shortened week.

WEEK 6 REMINDERS/NOTICES:

 Our 3/4 students have left for their school camp to Ballarat. I know they'll be having a great time.

DATES TO REMEMBER

- Thank you to families that have sent in donations for the P&F Christmas raffle, your generous donations ensure we have many amazing prizes to be won. Please continue selling tickets, more raffle tickets can be obtained from the office if required
- Our Year 5/6 students will be sailing across Victoria Park Lake Wednesday
 15th November. Please ensure you have returned your child's permission form
 and payment for this excursion. If you have paid the excursion component of
 the Parent Payment in 2023, there is no need for further payment.
- Our F-2 students will be bringing home notices for the Extended Day/Sleepover today. This is the start of the camping program at Katandra West PS for our junior students.

Be Safe - Be Respectful - Be Strong - Be Your Best